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Dear Dana, Milan and planning commissioners, 
I support the application on tonight’s agenda for Flora Square. 

If approved, this will be a great boost and repurpose of a building that has struggled in The Town Square. 

Additionally, the Ipsen’s have a quality and proven business model which will enhance the downtown scene. 

Please support this application.  

Best,

William Jordan

Sent from my iPhone
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